
End of the Year Celebration 

Hawaiian Luau Out 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 Our End of the Year Celebration is on June 10th in our 

classroom.  The Pre-K doors will open at 10:30/1:30 and the 

doors will close at 10:40/1:40.  If you are late, you will need 

to go to the main doors.   The theme for our celebration is a 

Hawaiian Luau Out.  Students should wear Hawaiian style 

clothing to our celebration and come to school on time.  

We will have a presentation with songs and awards after the 

presentation everyone can enjoy a yummy treat to 

celebration this school year.  

 If you have any questions, please feel free to send a 

note, email or give me a call. A sign-up sheet will be outside 

the classroom on the large window. Please write clear the 

names of the adults going to the End of the Year 

Celebration.  

 

 Ms. Morris  


